
 

 

Dear Parent, 

Kindly note that tomorrow Monday 20th January 2020 is a non instructional 

holiday for Class X students of morning shift. Also note that  21st January to 23rd 

January 2020  are regular working days for Class X students. 

 

Dr.V.Binumon 

Principal         19/1/2020 

         

 

 

 

 

 
 

Note : All  ICSK circulars are sent through ICSK Cloud app and school will not be responsible for any   

communication that is circulated by any other media. 


